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' OFFICE OF THE TOWN MANAGER
Rafael G. Casals, ICMA-CM, CFM
Town Manager
July 24, 2019
‘REVISED”
Juan Perez
Director
Miami-Dade Police Department
9105 NW 25 Street

Miami, FL 33128

Re:  Town of Cutler Bay
Local Police Patrol Services
Interlocal Agreement - Extension

Dear Mr. Perez,

The purpose of this letter is to formally request, as per Article XXX entitled “Amendments,” a ninety (90)
day extension on the existing Interlocal Agreement between Miami-Dade County and the Town of Cutler
Bay for local police patrol services. The request is made to allow for additional time for both parties to
reach a final determination on certain revisions and/or updates of the current Agreement.

The extension request period would run from the expiration date of the contract August 20, 2019 to
November 18, 2019.

On July 17, 2019, the Town Council unanimously approved a “motion” authorizing the Town Manager to
extend the Local Police Patrol Services interlocal Agreement an additional ninety (90) days.

If you should have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at (305) 234-4262 or
rcasals@cutlerbay-fl.gov

Sincerely,

Rafael G. Casals, ICMA-CM, CFM
Town Manager

Cc: Honorable Mayor Carlos A. Gimenez, Miami-Dade County
Abigail Price-Williams, Office of the County Attorney
Mitch Bierman, Town Attorney, Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman
Debra E. Eastman, Town Clerk, Town of Cutler Bay
e 4 Thomas P. Hanlon, Assistant Director, Miami-Dade Police Department
OFCBC
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